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Lemos, June

From: Jenny Shattuck <jenxvann@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, April 20, 2020 3:11 PM
To: Lemos, June
Subject: 6B public comment 4/20/20

I feel that with these challenging times ahead,  funding critical, essential employees, for instance the CSO and police 
Sergeant , which are currently vacant, in the cities budget is more important than funding staff at city hall Departments like 
finance, engineering, and community development.   
Laying off employees,  although a difficult decision,  seems public safety wise,  the best decision  for our long term 
financial future. 
Thank you for all your hard work, 
Jenny Shattuck  
Fort Bragg 


